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LOCKHEED MARTIN EMPLOYEE AWARDED FBI COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP 

HONOR 

 

BALTIMORE, MD, May 10, 2007 – The 

Baltimore Division of the Federal Bureau 

of Investigation (FBI) recently selected 

Lockheed Martin [NYSE: LMT] employee 

James Mullen for the “2006 FBI Director’s 

Community Leadership Award,” which 

recognizes individuals or organizations for 

contributions to crime prevention in their 

communities. 

 

Mullen, a senior engineering design 

examiner at Lockheed Martin’s business in 

Middle River, received the award for his continued help in overcoming poverty and crime within 

the Baltimore community.  Mullen also is the Pastor of Kedesh House of Prayer Christian 

Church in Baltimore, where he is a driving force behind clothing drives for the needy, a year-

round food bank and a monthly clean-up of vacant homes and abandoned lots within the local 

neighborhoods.  

 

“Pastor James Mullen is a true role model who obviously cares very deeply about the community 

in which he lives,” said Special Agent in Charge William D. Chase of the Baltimore Division of 

the FBI. “We are very fortunate to have people such as Pastor Mullen working with us in the 

fight against the poverty, drugs, gangs and violence that we see all too often in our daily lives.”  

 

“I’m very excited that our efforts have been recognized by this award,” said Mullen. “The people 

in the community have seen us do what we’re doing, and this award is enabling us to do even 

more in the community.” 

 

James Mullen is just one example of Lockheed Martin employees giving back to their local 

communities. In 2006, the 700 employees of Lockheed Martin’s Middle River business 

volunteered more than 9,500 hours of community service.  

 

“We know volunteers can make a difference, and that’s why we’re so excited James received this 

well-deserved award,” said Stephanie Hill, site lead for Lockheed Martin’s Middle River facility. 

“We appreciate what our volunteers do and the partnership we have with the Baltimore 

community.”  

 

Headquartered in Bethesda, MD, Lockheed Martin employs about 140,000 people worldwide 

and is principally engaged in the research, design, development, manufacture, integration and 

sustainment of advanced technology systems, products and services.  
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Media contact:  Lisa Layman, 410.682.0566; e-mail, lisa.layman@lmco.com 

 

For additional information, visit our website: 

http://www.lockheedmartin.com 


